
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Sent: Friday, November 20, 2009 11:57 AM
To: 'Sockwell, Lyn'
Cc: Fryar, Jay
Subject: RE: Work Plan for Belco #1 Spill

Lyn,

In reviewing the delineation proposal, I noticed that sample points denoted as AH-4 and AH-5 were not included in the 
proposed investigation. While these two sample points did show some decline in chloride constituents, OCD will require 
the delineation of this site to be performed in such a manner as to show where contaminants clean up. For chlorides, 
target number for delineation purposes will be 250 mg/kg or natural background, whichever is greater. The delineation 
should include a vertical as well as horizontal investigation of contaminants that may present at this site. Also, I will 
request that samples be obtained from a minimum of three sample points (obtained at sufficient depth to be below the 
material used as backfill) in the area where the tanks were situated at the time of the lightning strike. The sample points 
should be selected in a manner that will sufficiently represent the area in which the tanks were located, for example, 
divide the area in thirds and obtain samples from the center of each division.

Please review my letter dated August 11, 2009, sent to your Carlsbad office (attention Jerry Hanway), for guidance in 
what OCD requires for remediation proposals.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me.

Mike Bratcher 
NMOCD District 2 
1301 W. Grand Ave.
Artesia, NM 88210 
575-748-1283 Ext.108

From: Sockwell, Lyn [mailto:Lyn.Sockwell@basicenergyservices.com]
Sent: Wednesday, November 18, 2009 9:35 AM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Cc: Fryar, Jay
Subject: Work Plan for Belco #1 Spill 

Mike,

Attached is the work plan I have put together with Tetra-Tech on the additional work we discussed in your office last 
week. Please review and give me a call on my cell should you have any questions.

Lyn Sockwell
Director of Environmental 
Office# (432)571-8106 

Fax # (432) 620-5501
Cell# (432) 238-9579
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This inbound email has been scanned for malicious software and transmitted safely to you using Webroot 

Email Security.

BASiC Energy Services Confidentiality Notice:
The information in this email is confidential. It is intended solely for the addressee. Access to this email by anyone else is 
unauthorized. If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, copying, distribution or any action taken or omitted to 
be taken in reliance on it, is prohibited and may be unlawful.
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